Recommendation Report

I have inspected the site proposed for release of forest land to NHAI for
widening of NH-206 in Kadur Range on 02-12-2018. There are totally 8 patches
and all are linear. This area is having sparce tree growth and these are mostly
shrubs. This area is required by the user agency for implementation of the project.
Totally 4.5797 Ha. is recommended for release.
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Place: Chikmagaluru Chjef Conservatory of Fgrests,
Date: 03-12-2018 Chikkamagaluru Circle,

) Chikkamagaluru.



